
Liberty Firefighters Association 

69th Annual FFAM Convention 

April 24-26. 2026 

 

 

Dear Potential Sponsor, 

The Fire Fighters Association of Missouri (FFAM) is asking for your help! The FFAM organization is a 
state-wide association comprised of fire service members and supporters dedicated to promoting a fraternal 
brotherhood and sisterhood among members while encouraging education and research related to the fire 
service. The FFAM also works to disseminate reliable information, promote mutual aid in the fire and rescue 
service and cooperate with law enforcement agencies pertaining to the public’s safety. 

Each year more than four hundred FFAM members and their families come together during our annual 
convention to participate in many events. The 2026 convention is planned for April 24, 25 and 26 and will be 
held in different venues around Liberty. The convention traditionally encompasses educational classes, 
exhibitor displays, firefighter contest games, banquet, business meeting and lots of fellowship with firefighters 
and their families from all over the state! 

To help us provide a meaningful and memorable convention we are asking for your assistance and 
offering you the opportunity to be a sponsor of a portion of the convention. Sponsorship can be done at many 
levels but may include donations of “give-away” items highlighting your business or community up to and 
including financial contributions to help underwrite the cost of the various planned activities. All sponsors will 
benefit by having your business name seen by the many attendees and guests to the events. 

This is a fantastic opportunity for you to showcase your business or services while helping to support 
the dedicated men and women who unselfishly serve communities all across the state by being members of 
their local fire departments. More information concerning the FFAM can be located at www.ffam.org. To 
discuss the level of assistance you will be able to provide, please contact Jason Whitteck of the Convention 
Committee at 816-935-6076 or 816-439-4310. We look forward to having you on board as one of our sponsors 
and anticipate having a dynamic convention. 

Thank you in advance for your support of the FFAM! 

 

Sincerely, 

FFAM Convention Committee 


